
Faculty Senate Resolution 450                                Introduced by   
Faculty Senate Executive Committee  

 
  

Resolution in Support of the B.S. in Applied Software Development 

  
  
WHEREAS, the School of Computing has proposed the addition of an undergraduate B.S. in 
Applied Software Development, as outlined in the accompanying proposal documents; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Faculty Senate’s Academic Planning Committee (APC) has reviewed the 
proposal; and 

 
WHEREAS, the APC has recommended the approval of the degree program subject to written 
confirmation from other departments that will be teaching classes in the program saying they 
can handle the additional demand; 

 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Faculty Senate of the University of Wyoming that it 
supports the recommendation of the APC as applied to the undergraduate B.S. in Applied 
Software Development as outlined in the accompanying proposal documents.   
 

 
 

Treva Sprout-Ahrenholtz 
 

Secretary, Faculty Senate 
 

February 5, 2024 


